Perry Johnson Registrars Food Safety, Inc. is proud to donate
300 pounds of turkeys to Forgotten Harvest for Thanksgiving 2014!

November 24, 2014 — PJRFSI donated turkeys to Forgotten Harvest for their Thanksgiving
Dinner program. We at PJRFSI support the efforts of Forgotten Harvest to fight both hunger and
waste.

Forgotten Harvest “rescued” 48.8 million pounds of food last year by collecting surplus prepared
and perishable food from 800 sources, including grocery stores, fruit and vegetable markets,
restaurants, caterers, dairies, farmers, wholesale food distributors and other Health Department-
approved sources. This donated food, which would otherwise go to waste, is delivered free-of-
charge to 280 emergency food providers, such as soup kitchens, food pantries, and shelters, in
the Metro Detroit area.
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